
YOUR DRESS
Their Dream

THPRD and Beaverton School District (BSD) are partnering to collect new or 
gently used prom dresses for BSD students throughout the month of March.  

All sizes, styles, colors are welcome! 
Donations can be dropped off at any THPRD facility.
Please help us support students in our community!

GIVE YOUR 
DRESSES 

ANOTHER TIME 
TO SHINE BY 

HELPING LOCAL 
STUDENTS 

ATTEND THEIR 
PROM

www.thprd.org


